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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Pentecost Term 2021 Newsletter 28 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

The sun is shining, and the school grounds are looking lovely. 
With only two weeks left of the school year, we remain 
focused on children making good progress in their learning 
and working hard to achieve their very best. I am enjoying 
reading through pupil reports at the moment and look forward 
to sharing these with you next week. 
 
Several weeks ago, we received an Interim monitoring visit 
from the Diocese. Please enjoy reading the report which has 
been sent out separately. The children really are a credit to 
you.  
 
Next week we are looking forward to our end of year visits to 
the Cotswold Wildlife Park. Thank you to the parent helpers 
who have volunteered, with this great support we are able to 
make these wonderful experiences happen. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

               Marathon Kids 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

          The Feast of St Peter and St Paul 

 

 

Classes for September 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

By now all parents should know their child’s class teacher for next 

year. On Monday 5th July the children will be having a taster 

session in our new classes. This is an opportunity to meet their new 

teacher and hear about what next year’s leaning will look like. On 

this day our new reception children will meet Miss Glenn their first 

school teacher. We are really looking forward to welcoming our 

new children for the first time. 

 

On Tuesday Year 4 

attended the service 

for The Feast of St 

Peter and St Paul at 

St Patrick’s. 

They were 

commended for 

their excellent 

behaviour from the 

parishioners.  

 

Congratulations to Mrs Wilson who has been 

awarded the ‘longest serving teacher’ on behalf 

of Marathon Kids UK team. We would like to 

also say a big thank you for all Mrs Wilson’s 

hard work and dedication to activate children 

and young people. 

                            

St Mary’s will be taking part again next year so 

please keep a look out for further information.                    

        

Thursday 8th July 

Years R, 1 & 2 

Friday 9th July Years 

3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

The school trip is almost here, just a few details to 

finalise with you all. Please could all children arrive to 

school at 8:15am in full school uniform for prompt 

departure at 8:30am. Children will need to bring a 

packed lunch, please remember to order on the 

Schoolgateway app by midnight on Sunday if you 

would like a school packed lunch. No spending money 

will be required and we expect our arrival time home 

to be around 4:30pm.  We hope the sun shines for us 

all but please do ensure you child has a suitable 

lightweight jacket for the day. 


